
Thank You E-Mail

Dear __________,

Thank you for participating in the first year of the CDC-led national evaluation of DP17-1705, 
Scaling the National Diabetes Prevention Program (National DPP) in Underserved Areas. 

We appreciate the time you took to provide information about your work to implement the 
required strategies to reach, enroll, and support priority population participants in the National 
DPP lifestyle change program. 

We will use this information to inform our technical assistance and training efforts for all CDC-
recognized organizations, including developing and disseminating a variety of tools and 
resources through the National DPP Customer Service Center. We will also be providing you 
with both an individualized feedback report in the form of a performance dashboard, and tailored
technical assistance to help maximize the impact of your implementation efforts. 

If you have any questions about the evaluation, you may submit them to 
NationalDPPEval@cdc.gov. 

Sincerely,

The CDC National DPP Team
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